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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues, 

Welcome to the first issue of Comprehensive Medicine!

On behalf of our editorial team, I would like to offer a word of thanks to our readers, contributors, authors, editors and anonymous 
reviewers, all of whom have volunteered to contribute to the success of the journal.

Comprehensive Medicine is a peer reviewed research journal published online/hardcopy four times a year and serving a broad 
audience in the field medicine both nationally and internationally. We are proud to publish the first issue of Comprehensive Medicine. 
This issue aimed to present 14 research articles and one case report. Published articles consist of intensive care medicine, oncologic 
surgery, neurosurgery, pediatrics. We believe that all the current articles will be read with interest and these articles are expected to 
contribute to the literature and serve as a reference for future studies. 

Comprehensive Medicine has been indexed in the TUBİTAK-ULAKBİM TR Index. The indexing process of our journal in ESCI, PubMed 
and EMBASE continues. Therefore, we would like to inform you that only articles in English will be considered for publication. Our 
goal is to increase the visibility of our journal both nationally and internationally with articles of high scientific quality. 

Another aspect of exponential growth is that more review requests are being directed at our community. I am still amazed at the 
level of dedication and effort and detail that so many people put into their reviews. A formal “thank you” to the reviewers for this final 
period is included in this volume. In addition to this, I would like to express my personal appreciation and respect for this important 
task at a time when academic careers are under increasing time pressure.

I request that you submit your articles to Comprehensive Medicine, take timely and rigorous action as a referee, and read the articles 
published in the journal and cite them where appropriate. 

Before closing I would like to extend my thanks our colleagues from the publisher Kare Publishing, Ali Cangül, Suğra Türksavaş, 
Duygu Şimşek, who in my time as Editor have been very supportive and have prioritized academic needs over other concerns.

Wishing you a productive and pleasurable 2023, which will mark the 100th anniversary of the Republic of Türkiye.

Yours faithfully,

Assoc. Prof. Mustafa Kadıhasanoğlu
Editors-in-Chief


